Taher Food Service

A great start to another school year!

We are having some good success with the students ordering Snack
Packs! It is typically students who play sports who sign up and receive
those, but we have had a couple of students in the past, who order
those for the bus ride home. They include: sandwich, apple, chips,
cookie and a water or Gatorade.

We will be doing some more classroom visits this year including:

e Vegetable sampling for the Elementary School.
e Chef Heidi will be visiting the Foods Class.

I am planning to do a survey with the JR High/High School in November
to get an idea of what the students like.

We do have a “Flavor Station” this year. It has 4 shakers with a variety
of flavors for the students to sprinkle on their food. Those do fall within
the Federal Guidelines.

We look forward to serving the Medford School District again this
year!!




